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Board Approves APS 
Community Campus P-8 
Attendance Area 
After careful consideration, the APS Board of Education has 
approved the attendance area for the new P-8 school currently 
under construction on the APS Community Campus near 
Airport Boulevard and 2nd Avenue. The boundary changes 
will go into effect in the 2015-16 school year.

Last spring, APS established an attendance area committee to 
evaluate boundaries for schools in the vicinity of the new school. 
The committee solicited feedback at several community open 
houses and meetings held in October. The attendance area 
decision was made after considering community feedback, 
reviewing the committee’s adopted criteria and assessing optimal enrollment for the new P-8. 

Beginning in January 2015, APS will hold a series of community meetings to share pertinent information about the new 
school with parents. The school will open in September 2015 and serve approximately 900 students in preschool through 
eighth grade. 

To learn more about the new P-8 school, visit p8cc.aurorak12.org.

Support APS Students  
on Colorado Gives Day
Brooke Connelly, a junior at Hinkley High School, 
is an athlete who takes advanced classes and gives 
back to her community. Even though Brooke has the skills and determination 
to get into college, it is difficult to put all of the pieces together – applications, 
scholarships and financial aid. However, your support will shape Brooke’s future.
 
Dec. 9 is Colorado Gives Day, an annual statewide movement to celebrate and 
increase philanthropy in Colorado through online giving. 

At the Aurora Public Schools Foundation, we support more than 40,000 students 
like Brooke by:

•	 Creating a college-bound culture through Future Centers, an innovative 
approach to encouraging postsecondary readiness

•	 Supporting classrooms, programs and schools
•	 Providing scholarships for continued education

Learn more and give where you live by visiting 
ColoradoGives.org/apsef.


